
 

 

SPECIAL NOTICE TO UGANDANS IN SUDAN 

The Embassy of Uganda, Khartoum continues to monitor closely the current conflict in Sudan and the war between 
Sudan Armed Forces (SAF) and Rapid Support Forces (RSF) since the war broke out on Saturday April 15, 2023.  

In the current situation, the Embassy wishes to inform, guide and advice Ugandans in Sudan as follows: 

1.  H.E. The Ambassador acting for and on behalf of H.E. The President, The Government and The People of 
Uganda is calling for peace, imploring warring parties to immediately end hostilities and give peace a chance.  

2. We ask you to continue sheltering safely at your homes, schools, hotels or wherever the war found you. 
3. We are coordinating with authorities back home and key Agencies to facilitate evacuation plans. 
4. Contact us to register yourselves or report any emerging situation to any of the following Officials: 

S/N NAME DESIGNATION CONTACT/ WHATSAPP 

1. H.E. Dr. Rashid Yahya Ssemuddu Head of Mission/ Ambassador +256703888879/ +9745078808 

2.  Dickson Ogwang Head of Chancery/ PRO +249992650468/ +256772627436 

3. Brig. Gen. Freddie Karara Defense Attaché/ Security Advisor  +24999151014/ +256772426977 

4. David Wamono Second Secretary  +249961488564/ +256782579346 

5.  Ms. Hajer A. Elkateem Ashgar  Political/ Com. Affairs Officer +249912522439 

6.  Abraham Obuatu Embassy Liaison Officer +249902660001 

7. Uganda Diaspora Representative  Chairperson, Uganda Community  +249995145631 

8. Uganda Student Representative  Chairman, Student Community  +249995434235 
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